
 
 

  
 

 
 

New Hall Primary School 
Langley Hall Drive, Sutton Coldfield B75 7NQ 

Tel 0121 464 5170   Email enquiry@newhall.bham.sch.uk   www.newhall.bham.sch.uk 
Head Teacher Mrs B Breedon   Deputy Head Teacher Mrs K Hemming 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Re: Application for Free School Meals 
 

We want to make sure that we are providing your child with the best education and support we can. 

Healthy school food has obvious health benefits and can help pupils establish healthy habits for life. 

Healthy school food can also help to improve pupils’ readiness to learn.  

 

Families who receive certain benefits may be eligible for free school meals. Your child is eligible for 

free school meals if you are in receipt of one of the following benefits:   

 

• Universal Credit (provided you have an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, as 

assessed by earnings from up to three of your most recent assessment periods) 

• Income Support   

• Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance   

• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance   

• Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999   

• The guarantee element of Pension Credit   

• Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for four weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax 

Credit  

• Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more than £16,190  

 

Registering for free meals could also raise an extra £1,320 for your child’s school, to fund valuable 

support like extra tuition, additional teaching staff or after school activities. This additional money 

is available from central government for every child whose parent is receiving one of the benefits 

listed above.  

 

To check if your child is eligible, please log onto https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/birmingham and 

complete the eligibility checking service form. All you will need is your NI number, date of birth and 

address (No paperwork proof required). If you are eligible for Free School Meals, an email will be 

sent to the school to notify us of your change of status.  

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs B Breedon                                                        Mrs K Hemming 

Head Teacher                                                          Deputy Head Teacher 

mailto:enquiry@newhall.bham.sch.uk
http://www.newhall.bham.sch.uk/
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/birmingham



